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Post Conducts 4th Annual Flag Retirement Ceremony 

Our monthly meetings are 
on the second Wednesday 
of each month at  8:00 pm 
sharp, Knights of Colum-
bus, 24 Boulevard Ave. 

Greenlawn.  

Come early and  get to 
know us! For more infor-

mation call: 

631-673-8704 or e mail 

      Post1244@verizon.net 

♦ Winner Best Paper Award American Legion  New York State ♦ 

Your 2010-2011 American Legion Dues should have been paid by now. 

If you have forgotten to send in your dues, please help  

Vice Commander Dennis Maddden by doing so as soon as possible.   

On the morning of June 13th, in a joint cere-
mony with Boy Scout Troop 32, Greenlawn 
Post 1244 retired over 250 worn and tat-
tered American flags. The ceremony was 
conducted at the headquarters of the 
Greenlawn Fire Department. Most of the 
flags were collected during the past year as 
part of the Post’s School Flag Collection 
Program.  

The United States Flag Code specifies: “The 
flag, when it is no longer a fitting emblem for 
display, should be destroyed in a dignified 
way, preferably by burning.”  

Greenlawn Boy Scout Troop provided the 
color guard for the ceremony as well as 
flags which they collected for retirement. 
After readings by Commander Bob Santo 
and Vice Commander Dennis Madden, the 
flags were ceremoniously destroyed with the 

assistance of Ex Fire Chief Scott Demarest. 

The Post’s School Flag Collection Program 
was initiated in 2007 by 2nd Vice Com-
mander Dennis Giunta. The program seeks 

to involve our local schools in educating 
their students in the proper respect for and 
retirement of American flags which have 
become unserviceable. During the school 
year, our Old Glory Flag Collection Box, a 
converted postal service mail collection box 
on wheels, is brought to each school and left 
in the lobby for a week. Students are asked 
to bring in any flags from home that should 
no longer be flown due to their condition. 

Schools wishing to participate in our Flag 
Collection Program should call Dennis Gi-
unta at (631) 754-4281 

 

Cartoonist Bill Mauldin Honored  

This month’s Greenlawn Bugle is being mailed with a 
special commemorative stamp honoring the late Bill 
Mauldin, one of America’s favorite cartoonists. During 
World War II, military readers got a knowing laugh from 
Mauldin’s characters Willie and Joe, who gave their 
civilian audience an idea of what life was like for 
soldiers. After the war, Mauldin became a popular and influential editorial cartoonist. In 
1945, he won a Pulitzer Prize “for distinguished service as a cartoonist” and the Allied 
high command awarded him its Legion of Merit.  
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Army Sgt. Anthony Mangano Honored 

In a resolution offered by Councilman Mark Cuthbertson 
and Councilwoman Glenda Jackson, and adopted on 
August 3rd,  the Town of Huntington agreed to rename 
Sinclair Drive in Greenlawn in honor of  Sgt. Anthony L. 
Mangano Way.” The late Sgt. Mangano, originally from 
Greenlawn, was killed in action June 21, 2008 in 
Afghanistan. 

Mangano’s mother Constance was presented with a 
street sign bearing her son’s name. The Town has 
renamed Sinclair Drive, the street where she lives in the 
house she used to share with her son, “Sgt. Anthony L. 
Mangano Way.” 

 

 

 

 

 

The Vietnam Wall Comes to Huntington 

The Dignity Memorial® Vietnam Wall Experience™ a 
traveling three-quarter scale replica of the Vietnam 
Veterans Memorial in Washington D.C., will soon be 
exhibited in Peter Nelson Park, Oakwood Rd, Huntington 
Station.  

The Wall, dedicated to Vietnam veterans, honors all U.S. 
Veterans. It is 240 feet long and contains the names of the 
more than 58,000 Americans who died or are missing in 
Southeast Asia. 

The exhibit will  be open to visitors from Friday, October 1st 
through Sunday, October 3rd. The exhibit is free and open 
to the public 24-hours a day. 40,000 visitors are expected. 

Volunteers and donations are needed to support this event. 
For more information, please contact Councilman Mark 
Cuthbertson’s office at 631-351-3112  

 
Happenings 

Boys State Comes up a Winner 

Nick Amandia, a Harborfields High School Senior and one 
of two delegates we sponsored to Boys State, was deeply  
impressed with his experience at the State University of 
New York at Morrisville, N.Y. where this year’s Boys State 
session was held. 

Nick addressed the Post at its regular monthly meeting in 
August and thanked everyone for a "great experience". He 
learned about the military and how Government functions 
and was elected by his peers to serve in a mythical 
legislature.  

His first impression at Boys State was the sight of "a burly, 
tough looking Marine who told us he had won BEST UNIT 

four times and this would be his fifth". Amandia said the 
Marines put a scare into everyone, but he also gained their 
admiration.  

Nick and the other boys quickly learned how to keep their  
rooms spic and span after they returned to find their 
clothing on the floor and mattresses stripped off their beds. 
Veterans at the meeting got a good laugh, remembering 
their own basic or boot camps. Politically, a thousand 
delegates were split into two parties and learned how to set 
up campaigns, hold elections and serve in office. 

Nick was pleased to report that his Drill Sergeant got his 
fifth Best Unit award. 

 

News from Our Florida Chapter 

 

While everyone enjoyed the Labor Day BBQ here in Greenlawn, Vice 
Cmdr. Madden was visiting one of our "far away" members, Joe Soares 
and his wife Susan, at a Duffy's restaurant in Melbourne, Fl.  Here is a 
photo of the two vets, just after lunch but before dessert, sitting outside 
in the sunny weather. 

It appears that they had a good time, too. 
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“You Earned It”       by  Donna  Boyle , Post Service Officer 

Congratulations  

Brian Meagher, son of Legionnaire Brian and Sherri Meagher, was awarded the rank of Eagle Scout at a 

Court of Honor on August 8. 

Legionnaire Don Farinacci’s most recent book, “Truman and MacArthur, Adversaries for a Common 
Cause” (Merriam Press, 2010) was awarded the Silver Star for second place in the Military  Writers Society 

of America 2010 Competition in the History category. 

  

Do you qualify for this GRANT program,  

administered by the VA?  

 

 Veterans with (service-connected & non-service-connected) disabilities may re-

ceive assistance for home improvements necessary because of their disability. Grant 

amounts differ for service-connected & non-service-connected disabilities.  

 Up to $4,100 for service connected 

 Up to $1,200 for non-service-connected  

Some items such handrails and stair glides, are available without this grant.  

 

Veterans who have received a medical determination stating that improvements and structural alterations are neces-

sary or appropriate for the effective and economical treatment of his/her disability, may qualify for one of these: 

 

 Special Home Adaptation (SHA) grant 

 Specially Adapted Housing (SAH) grant. 

 

Those Veterans participating in Chapter 31 programs may qualify for additional assistance to address their independ-

ent living requirements. 

 

To apply, you have a prescription from a VA or fee-basis physician and fill out VA Form 10-0103. (Leases & rentals 

qualify but must include the owners permission in writing). 

 

 

 

Examples of Work items covered Examples of Work items not covered 

 Allowing entrance/exit from  home 
 Improving access for use of essential lavatory        

and sanitary facilities 
 Improving access to kitchen and bathroom 

counters 
 Lowered Electrical outlets and switches 
 Improving paths or driveways 
 Plumbing/electrical work for dialysis patients 

  

 Walkways to exterior buildings 
 Widening of driveways (in excess of a 7ft x     

6ft area) 
 Spa, hot tub or Jacuzzi 
  8ft x 8ft) 
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The members of American Legion Auxiliary Post 1244 wish to express our deepest sympathy to Auxiliary 
President Fran Hubbs on the passing of her husband Charlie. He was a much loved and active member of 
Post 1244 for many years. 

Poppy Drive a Big Success 

Volunteers from both the Post 1244 American Legion and Auxiliary Unit 
manned stations at local stores in May, offering memorial poppies to the 
public in exchange for contributions to assist disabled and hospitalized vet-
erans.  

In the battlefields of Belgium during World War I, poppies grew wild amid the 
ravages of war. The overturned soils of battle enabled the poppy seeds to 
be exposed to the sunlight, allowing them to grow and forever serve as a 
reminder of the terrible price of war.   

The American Legion Auxiliary Poppy Program provides multiple benefits to 
the veterans and to the community. The hospitalized veterans who make the 
flowers are able to earn a small wage, which helps to supplement their in-
comes and makes them feel more self-sufficient. The physical and mental 
activity provides many therapeutic benefits as well. Donations are used ex-
clusively to assist and support veterans and their families. The poppy also 
reminds the community of the past sacrifices and continuing needs of our 
veterans. Legion and Auxiliary members endeavor to explain the true mean-
ing of this little flower to all those who receive it. The poppy has become a 
nationally known and recognized symbol of sacrifice and is worn and used by 
Legion and Auxiliary members to honor the men and women who served and 
died for their country in all wars. 

We would like to thank all the concerned citizens who donated to the poppy drive conducted this May. Also, many 
thanks to the local businesses that participated.  

Legionnaire Don Forman with granddaughter 
Kayla Forman and great granddaughter Samara  
Torres, offering poppies to the public. 
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Greenlawn Bugle  Page 5 

  MIA / POW Recognition Day 
 

Each year, the third Friday in September is set aside to honor the commitment and the sacrifices made by this 
nation's Prisoners of War and those who are still Missing in Action, as well as their families. This year, National POW/
MIA Recognition Day was observed on Friday, September 17. 

National POW/MIA Recognition Day is one of the six days specified by federal law on which the black POW/MIA flag 
shall be flown over federal facilities and cemeteries, post offices and military installations.  

 

Welcome New Members of the Post 1244 Family!   

Since our last edition of The Greenlawn Bugle, we have added 8 new members 

Brian Bilyk, Bob Glanzman, James Lynch, Bill Lynch, Candace Mills, Tom McAuliff, Bob Smith and Alfred Vanek. 

It won’t be long now before the leaves turn and fall, so our Post’s outside  activities are 
winding down for this year, 2010.  Its been quite a season for us and we’ve  
accomplished much.  

 

Our final outdoor event will be our Veteran’s Day ceremony at the Greenlawn 
Memorial Park.  The date is Thursday, Nov. 11

th
 ( the eleventh hour of the eleventh 

day of the eleventh month ) and we will assemble in the Dunkin Donuts parking lot at 
10:45AM.  Each year, this event is better attended than the previous year and several 

“civilians” have also come to join us in this ceremony to honor ALL Veterans. 

 

Afterward, I’m hoping you will join us for lunch at a restaurant to be  announced.  We gather with other groups 
celebrating the day, and it is a fitting tribute to  have young and old Veterans together.  If you know another Vet who 
is not a member, bring  them along, too.  If you wore this country’s uniform, you belong with us on that day.  Please,  

make it your business to come and be with us for this very solemn event.  I promise that you won’t be sorry you 
dedicated the time. 

Dennis Madden 

MIA / POW Current Statistics: 

WWII: 74,074 

Korea: 8,025 

Vietnam: 1,713 

Cold War: 125 

Persian Gulf: 2 

Iraq:1 

Afghanistan: 1 

The design for the MIA/POW flag was never copyrighted.  It 
became a flag that belongs to everyone, a design that hauntingly 
reminds us of those we dare not ever forget.  Behind the black and 
white silhouette is a face we can't see...the face of a husband, a 
father, or a son who has paid with their freedom, for our 
freedom.  Beneath the image are the words… 

“You Are Not Forgotten” 



The Greenlawn Bugle: Editor and Production  Manager, Bob Santo;  Photographer Allen Shaw. Contributing Writers Allen Shaw, Donna Boyle and Dennis Madden  

Circulation Georgiana Kachura, Special Consultant and Publisher Emeritus, Allen Schwartz 

Greenlawn Bugle  Page 6 

Commander’s Corner 
The other day I returned home from a long walk with the shredded and soiled remains of several 
American flags.  I found these along the roadside, perhaps blown by the wind from the roof of a 
passing car, or from the sales lot of a used car dealer.  

I am always saddened to see how casually this living symbol of our nation is treated by some of our 
fellow citizens.  To many, it is just a prop to encourage us to patronize their store or gas station, to 
others, just a piece of cloth to be discarded at will. 

The flag of the United States of America is the emblem of our country’s ideals, principles, values, and 
traditions. It is the sense of America’s history and its vast contribution to human betterment, including 
the service many Americans gave to the country’s armed forces and the bloody cost of protecting and 

preserving that contribution. It represents the total experience of America and the American people 
from the founding of our nation to the present.  

As Legionnaires, we encourage respect for the flag and all that it represents. If we have lost respect for our flag then we 
have forgotten those who sacrificed so much  under that flag to give us the freedoms we enjoy as Americans.   

Our Post recently took part in a local parade. Though the crowds cheered as 
we marched by, not one person stood and placed their hand over their heart as 
the flag went by. Several elected officials chatted on the reviewing stand. As 
the color guards passed in review, only one of them rendered a hand over 
heart salute to our flag.  

I am writing this column on the day after the ninth anniversary of 9/11. I 
remember the comfort that the image of our flag provided to so many of us 
during those awful days following the attacks in 2001. Our flag served to unify 
us when we needed it most. Let’s remember how important our traditions and 
symbols are. They unite us as a people. Pass them on to our children and our 
grandchildren. 

Bob Santo 

Taps Has Sounded 

Charles E. Hubbs, WW II 

August 24, 2010 

Served in The Pacific. Huk Rebellion, The Philippines. 

American Campaign Medal, Asiatic Pacific Campaign Medal, WW II Victory Medal,  

Good Conduct Medal and Sharpshooter Badge 

Arthur Y. Zamansky, Vietnam 

June 21, 2010 

National Defense Service Medal 

Gerald T. Lane, Korea 

August 26, 2009 

We only recently learned of the death of our comrade, Legionnaire Gerald Lane.  

We wish that we had come to know him in person. We will always be  grateful for his service.  

A tattered flag on a business sign  on 

Rt. 110 in Melville 
 



E-MAIL: POST1244@VERIZON.NET 

 

                       THE GREENLAWN BUGLE ♦ POST 1244   

 

HTV 

LITTLE LEAGUE / SENIOR LEAGUE 

 

SERVING THE 

YOUTH OF HUNTINGTON 
 

AGES 5 TO 18 
 

(631) 757-2314 
 

“WE ARE PROUD 
TO SUPPORT OUR 

AMERICAN HEROES” 
 

 

Best Wishes 
to the 

American Legion 
Greenlawn Post 1244 

 

GLENDA A. JACKSON 
COUNCILWOMAN 

TOWN OF HUNTINGTON 

100 Main Street, Huntington, NY 11743 
631-351-3174 gjackson@town.huntington.ny.us 

http://town.huntington.ny.us 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Proudly Serving Long Island for 10 years! 

Totally Free Checking for Life - Personal and Business 

Commack 
(In the Meat Farms Shopping Center) 

100 Commack Road 

631-864-9800 

Member FDIC                  Equal Opportunity Lender  

mailto:Post1244@Verizon.net


 

 

 

PHONE (631) 261-0119 
FAX       (631) 261-9344    
 

GREENLAWN  

HARDWARE CO., INC. 
 

PAINT - ELECTRICAL - PLUMBING 
AUTOMOTIVE - CABOT STAINS 

BENJAMIN MOORE PAINTS 

 
83 BROADWAY 

GREENLAWN, NY 11740 

E-MAIL: POST1244@VERIZON.NET 
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LOU D’AMARO 
SUFFOLK COUNTY LEGISLATOR 

17TH DISTRICT 

Your Local Voice in Government 
 

District Office: 
130 West Jericho Turnpike 

 Huntington Station, NY 11746 * (631) 854-4433 
 lou.damaro@suffolkcountyny.gov  

 

 

 

 

 

East Northport Chamber of Commerce 
24 Larkfield Road  

East Northport, NY 11731 
(631) 261-3573 ♦ Fax: (631) 261-9885  

ww.eastnorthport.com 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

631)754-2400 
www.nthfh.com 

NOLAN & TAYLOR-HOWE 
FUNERAL HOME, INC. 

 

       $12 OFF Introductory Service Coupon  

Limousines ¨ Town Cars ¨ SUV Limos ¨ Vans 

516-221-LIMO 
Serving Long Island and NYC 

www.executivelimousine.org 

“Thank You for Your Service!” 

FIVE LAUREL AVENUE, NORTHPORT, NY 11768-3166 

Mark 

Cuthbertson 

Councilman  

Town of Huntington 
100 Main Street 

Huntington, NY 11743 
 631-351-3172 

mcuthbertson@town.huntington.ny.us 

 

FREE Checking with Cash Back- 
Up to $350 a Year 

The Suffolk Federal Free Checking account  
has a Cash Back plan that gives members saving 

power by returning five cents on each  
signature-based transaction. 

It’s easy – just select credit on the PIN pad and sign 
for your purchases to earn your cash back reward! 

 

Call today at 631.924.8000 

mailto:Post1244@Verizon.net
mailto:lou.damaro@suffolkcountyny.gov
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SUSAN A. BERLAND 
COUNCILWOMAN  

Town of Huntington 

100 Main Street 

Huntington, NY 11743 

631-351-3173     Sberland@town.huntington.ny.us 

(516) 829-7270                   FAX (516) 829-0102 

LARRY J. BONCHONSKY, ESQ.LARRY J. BONCHONSKY, ESQ.  
  

TRIAL COUNSELTRIAL COUNSEL  
  

ACCIDENT / INJURYACCIDENT / INJURY  

50 Merrick Rd. 

Rockville Center, NY 11570 

                    

 

 

  

 ST. JOSEPH COUNCIL 

 KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

RENTALS/MEMBERSHIPRENTALS/MEMBERSHIP  

631631--754754--94889488  

24 Boulevard Avenue24 Boulevard Avenue  

Greenlawn, NY 11740Greenlawn, NY 11740  

Grand Night Tony Hawkins  

    Rental Chairman Joe Ferrandina 

CALL NOW-BOOK EARLY 

Best wishes to the 
American Legion Greenlawn Post 1244 
Thank You for your Continued Service 

U.S. Representative Steve Israel 

2nd District, New York 

150 Motor Parkway, Suite 108 

Hauppaugue, NY 11788 

631-951-2210; Fax 631-951-3308 

Sign up for E-News Updates from Rep. Steve Israel: 

http://israel.house.gov 

mailto:Post1244@Verizon.net
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Roselle French Cleaners 
 

Expert Dry Cleaning & 
Tailoring,  Laundry 

 

 
95 Broadway 

Greenlawn, NY 11740 

 
Tel (631)754-9744 

 

180 East Pulaski Rd., Huntington Station, New York 11746  

(631) 425-2121 

“Your Partner in Healthcare” 

 

East Northport Location:   

9 Hewitt Square Shopping Ctr. 

Larkfield and Pulaski Rd. 

East Northport 

 631-757-9338 

 

Available at  

Merriam-Press.com 

The author,  Donald J. 

Farinacci,  is a lawyer, 

military history writer, 

Vietnam era veteran, 

and  member of  

Greenlawn Post 1244 

 

 

 

 

 
Super Stop & Shop   

1100 East Jericho Turnpike 
Dix Hills, NY 11746 

 
OUR CUSTOMER PLEDGE 

We pledge to make a difference in our customers’ lives every day with  
great food, low prices and friendly, helpful service. 

 

We are proud to support the work of  
American Legion Greenlawn Post 1244 

 

 

Your Ad Could Be Here! 

Support Your  

Greenlawn American Legion Post 
Contact Commander Bob Santo  

for  

Information  
 E Mail: Post 1244@verizon.net 

Or call 
516-458-7881  

  

mailto:Post1244@Verizon.net

